DEOARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
CANADA,

DcccmberIch 19&3.

Daar Dr Dawson,-

With very many thanks for your kindness in letting
us have the brochures with reference to your brother, G.lM.Dawson,
We are sending these to Mr Fenley Hunter of New York who, this
summer, médc a three months trip into the Frances Lake country
as 8 result of having become interested in it through reading The
Geological Survey reports of your brothe*d expedition of 1887,

You may be interested in hearing that Mr Hunter told us that
many of the old Indians remember your hrother very well, speaking
to Mr Hunter of him as the great veologiste Hr Hunler mfxkimxas
#xw also told us that in sp}tc of the fact, that he had two good
men and a motor in his canoe, he was unable to equal the travelled
time made by your brother.

n You will also be interested to know that Mr Hunter has made a
contract with the Hudson's Bay Company to renew, with concrete, the
post set in The Liard Canyon B.C. Boundary by your brother in° 1887,

: Yours very truly
df} Dr WeB. Dawson
456 e Superintendent

Ottawa,.
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